
Preschool News

We have many exciting
themes planned for
this month. We will be 
starting off with an
ocean theme and then
moving over to The
Little Mermaid as it
has inspired our school
play!

Please note that all children
will need to be dressed in 
yellow clothing for the school
play taking place on June 
12th. We look forward to 
seeing you there. This will be 
a catered event so no need to 
make snacks

Birthdays:
Wil 13 May
Hunter 29 May

We will be having our anual school play, 
graduation and picnic on June 12th!

IMPORTANT NEWS…


